
SAINT FRANKS 
727 YATES ST. 

Honorable Mayor,Council and city staff, 

We have received the report from city staff in regards to our application for extended hours at our new location at 

727 Yates st. 

We've reviewed all the public input as well as the input of the Vic PD, ORA and city staff. 

Firstly, we like to convey our excitement at the amount of community support we received not only for our application 

but also for our small business as well. 

Secondly, for those who were oppposed, our intention has and always will be to be a considerate neighbour. We 

have operated for 8 years with these endorsements at 1320 Broad St. and have had no issues. 

We take great pride on not only our record as good operators but also having our hands in creating safe, fun and 

inclusive spaces for locals and tourists alike to enjoy. 

Thank you , 

Jason Pincombe 

Saint Franks 

250-818-1385
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